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STMA Annual Meeting
Set For San Francisco

February 1-3, 1986

The Sports Turf Managers
Association will hold their annual
meeting in San Francisco
February 1-3, 1986. Make plans
now to attend.

The annual meeting, con-
ference, elections and trade show
will be held in San Francisco in
conjunction with the Golf Course
Superintendent of America Con-
ference and Trade Show.

Educational sessions, the an-
nual business meeting and elec-
tions and a dinner meeting are
scheduled for Saturday, Feb. 1.
Athletic field tours are planned
for Sunday, February 2 and atten-
dance at the trade show is set for
February 2 and 3. A named per-
sonality is being sought for the
dinner speaker.

Because we will be holding our
meeting in San Francisco at the
GCSA Conference and Trade
Show, we will not hold our annual
meeting in conjunction with the
Parks & Grounds Management
Institute in Knoxville, Tenn. This
new arrangement will provide
greater opportunities for the
membership, for instance, top
name speakers, the largest indoor
trade show in the United States
and unlimited educational oppor-
tunities.

More specific details about the
meeting and registration pro-
cedures will be provided in the
next newsletter.

The information we have is not
what we want; the information
we want is not what we need; and
the information we need is not
available. Finagle’s Law
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Members of STMA's executive committee and board met at the Motor Lodge, Elk Grove Village,
Ill. including Melissa Merritt (left), secretary; Roy Zehren, director; Kent Kurtz, executive
secretary; Harry Gill, director and past president; and Mike Schiller, vice president. Not pictured
Bruce Shank, publications liason and Steve Wightman, treasurer.

Executive Committee Meets; Finalizes
Corporation Plans, Selects New Director

The STMA Executive Commit-
tee met June 11-12 at the Midway
Motor Lodge in Elk Grove
Village, Ill., to finalize and com-
plete paperwork for incorporation
as a non-profit corporation, to
finish the By-Laws and Constitu-
tion and to discuss goals and ob-
jectives.

Steve Wight
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Tony Burnett, field supervisor
at RFK Memorial Stadium,
Washington D.C., was appointed a
new director to fill the vacancy
created when George Toma step-
ped down to devote more time to
his job at Royals Stadium and Ar-
rowhead Stadium.

Dale Sandin, field supervisor
for the Orange Bowl, was ap-
pointed to serve on the Conference
and Education Committee.

The Executive Committee
meeting was chaired by Mike
Schiller, vice president of STMA.
Others attending were Dr. Kent
Kurtz, executive secretary; Steve
Wrightman, treasurer, Mile High
Stadium, Denver; Melissa Mer-
ritt, secretary, Penn Valley Col-
lege; Harry Gill, director,
Milwaukee County Stadium; Roy

‘Zehren, director, Natural Athletic

Turf; and Bruce Shank, Industry
and Publications Liason, Weeds,
Trees & Turf.
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